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Pickleball Board Meeting Minutes

Attendees:  Jim Cooney, Justin Griffin, Rich Loose, Jane Jakubec, Marjo Peters, Greg Krier

Justin Griffin opened the Zoom meeting.  Minutes of the last meeting were approved, as submitted.  

Financial Report
Jane Jakobec reported that we have a current combined balance of $10,797.70 in our savings/checking accounts.   Balance included receipt of $3000.00 for the six court sponsorships.  A reimbursement check for the sum of $381.05 was issued to Cooney, who had purchased the park courts storage shed.  

Outdoor Courts
1) Sponsorship Signs—Signs have been finalized thanks to coordination by Scott Gullickson.    
2) Pickleball Court Storage—A storage shed was assembled and placed inside the court area.  
3) A report is required by Wellmark for the $25,000 matching grant received.  The report is being finalized and will be sent out soon.

Purchase of a Ball Throwing Machine
Cooney had sent out information on four different ball machines.  Paul Berry presently has a machine that he had purchased last Spring.  He demoed the machine for Justin Griffin and offered to sell the machine, a ball retriever, and 300 balls to the Club.  Greg Krier agreed to speak with Berry to determine what he would sell the package for.

Membership Dues    
A membership report is being updated and members will soon be receiving a request for 2021 dues via Sign Up Genius.
 
The next monthly meeting is scheduled for January 18, 2021. It will most likely be a zoom meeting.

Jim Cooney
Secretary


